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USI’s 50th Anniversary 

 

 
 

  

 

Events 
2015 

 

Saturday, February 7 
11a.m. ² 2 p.m. 

Kennel Club 
Luncheon 

Sponsored by the USI 
Foundation 

 

Thursday, July 30 
4:00 - 6:00 p.m. 
University Home 

President Bennett’s 

Reception for Retirees  
 

Thursday, November 5 
Location TBA 

3:00 p.m. “Fifty Years of 
Memories” 

4:00 p.m. Business 
Meeting 

 

Thursday, November 12 
11:45 a.m. 
Carter Hall 

USI Retirees are guests at  
USI Foundation  
Board Meeting  

 

In Memoriam 
Tom Boyd 

Retiree 
 

Marita R. Dieter 

Wife of Retiree 

 Thomas J. Dieter 
 

James E. Pender 

Husband of Retiree 
Jackie Pender 

 

Betty A. Simmons 

Wife of Retiree 

 Bill Simmons 
 

Carolyn Sue Werner 

Wife of Retiree 

 Jim Werner 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The University of Southern Indiana’s 50th Anniversary 

celebrations will last throughout 2015. 
 

The University will sponsor many activities, some new and 
some in conjunction with annual events. For instance, Dan 
Craig plans special music, and USI will put special touches on 

events such as Hispanic Heritage Month, the Berger Lecture, 
and the Phenomenal Women recognition. 
 

 
 
 

The year-long activities will culminate during the 50th 

Anniversary Celebration Week – September 14-20, 2015 – 
Events include: 

 
     Founders’ Day   Tuesday, September 15, 2015 

     Varsity Club Steak Fry Thursday, September 17, 2015 
     Alumni Golf Outing  Friday, September 18, 2015 

     50th Anniversary Gala  Saturday, September 19, 2015 
 

 
For an up-to-date calendar of events go to: 

www.usi.edu/50  
 
 
 

Welcome to New Retirees!  
We welcome the following friends and colleagues to retirement: 

Bobbie Brandt, Donna Dipple, Paul Frazer, Terry Hayden, 

Jane Johansen, Nils Johansen, Patricia Loehr, Lucy Schenk, 

Robert West, Debbie Whiteside, Debbie Carl Wolf.  

 








